Minutes of the 1835 Town Hall Committee

September 5, 2018

The meeting came to order at 6:30 pm at the 1835 Town Hall building. Members present were Dave Gibbs, Rob Barwise, Carl Corrinne, Christine McCarthy, Jack Chandler, Ron Pichierri and Joann Drown. Bob Jones participated by phone.

The Recorder's report of August 15, 2018 was read and accepted unanimously on a motion made by Ron, seconded by Carl.

The Recorder's report of August 29, 2018 was read and accepted unanimously on a motion made by Jack, seconded by Rob.

Carl fears that until we get real costs, not costs that are all over the board, that we should stop everything, step back and reassess. Carl also stated that putting on a new roof is a far simpler job that eliminates many problems, and he feels that it should cost less money.

Bob stated that more money will be needed to clear more plaster from the ceiling to see more of the structure.

Each committee member voiced their opinion on what we should do now. Everyone expressed the desire to go with the new roof, sissor-truss, if possible.

Ron stated that he feels that we fortunate to have Rich Lane, Selectmen, on our side.

Our next meeting will be September 19th, 2018.

Ron made a motion, seconded by Christine, to adjourn the meeting. The Committee voited unanimously to adjourn the meeting at 7:34 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Joann Drown, Recorder